
Laurie Leader <lrl@portlandmaine.gov>

RE: BP#2016-01800 33 Hampshire Street - Plan review
1 message

Darrin Hanson <darrin@elitesvm.com> Tue, Aug 23, 2016 at 2:16 PM
To: Laurie Leader <lrl@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Kim DesRuisseaux <kimd@elitesvm.com>

Laurie 

In response to your email.

1: Yes the unit that is being worked on is on 1st floor  only

2.  Yes the plaster ceiling that was removed  is being replaced with 5/8 fire rated sheetrock.

3. To my knowledge the Building is not sprinkled  ( I have only been in the Damaged unit )

4. The only thing in our Scope of work for the Common hallway is Replacement of the Fire door that was 
broken by the Firemen that responded to the fire .

5. The Fire door that is being installed is in the 2nd floor unit and is a 90 Minute Birch Door with Composite 
interior.

Any other question Please feel free to Contact me 

Darrin Hanson

Elite Construction

From: Laurie Leader [mailto:lrl@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 3:20 PM
To: Darrin Hanson
Subject: BP#2016-01800 33 Hampshire Street - Plan review

Darrin,

I am handling the plan review for the above building permit.  Can you please answer the following 
questions:

1. Is the unit being with the fire damage on the first floor only?

Page 1 of 2City of Portland Mail - RE: BP#2016-01800 33 Hampshire Street - Plan review

8/23/2016https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=915b77c598&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15...



2. How are you handling the separation between this unit and the above unit?  Clarify separation in 
room with drywall ceiling as well as suspended ceiling.

3. Is the building presently sprinkled?

4.   What work is being done on the joint stairway going up to the other units?  Clarify separation?

5. Are any new doors being installed in the joint hallway going into the unit with the fire damage?  If so, 
what is the rating of the door being installed?

Thank you,

Laurie

-- 

Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

P: 207-874-8714
F: 207-874-8716
E: lrl@portlandmaine.gov

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about government 
business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an 
e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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